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The Board met to discuss the provision of hockey in the school.   
 
The Board wishes to acknowledge the great spirit of voluntarism by so many over so many years to the 
benefit of students.  
 
In the interests of students the Board has resolved to find a solution as soon as possible.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


